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Carlos and Janine 
 
The ELPOI would like to take a moment to thank both of you for your many years of support by continuing to cover the costs
associated with hosting the ELPOI domain name and website in 2018-19. 
 
Your covering of the costs associated with this allowed the ELPOI funds to cover water testing, member communications the
web camera and many other items related to the mission of the ELPOI.
 
In the first 4 months of 2019, over 4,200 page loads have taken place.
 
In the past you were comped the cost associated with ELPOI membership in exchange for your generous support of the
website. 
 
As we transition into the 2019-2020 fiscal year we (the ELPOI) would like to offer/ask you for the same arrangements for the
coming year. 
 
Please reply to this email with your acceptance. 

  
Rolf Tiedemann
ELPOI Treasurer


